STATE OF WASHINGTON

WASHINGTON UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W., P.O. Box 47250 * Olympia, Washington 98504-7250
(206) 753-6423 * (SCAN) 234-6423 » TDD (206) 586-8203

March 21, 1995

TO ALL PARTIES OF RECORD:

Re:  Burlington Northern Railroad Company
V. Ferndale, Washington
Docket No. TR-930330

On February 27, 1995, the staff of the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
moved to reopen the above referenced proceeding to allow the Commission to comply with
the requirements of Chapter 43.21 RCW. On March 20, 1995 the Washington State
Department of Transportation answered, opposing the petition, alleging that the requirements
of Chapter 43.21 have already been met.

The Commission would like to receive replies to the answer, in accordance with WAC.480-
09-420(9)(b). The replies should be filed by March 28, 1995.

Sincerely,

Steve McLellan
Secretary



